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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
: Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office

i,

T — MIMAROPA Region
R— Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
{ E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Y0 Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU : The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT CONSTRUCTION OF TUBBATAHA REEF RANGER STATION

PHASE 11

Respectfully forwarded is the letter of the Officer in Charge, Provincial Engineering
Office, Palawan dated April 18, 2023 re: the update on the construction of Ranger Station in
Tubbataha Keefs Naturai Park.

Please be informed that this project was recently awarded on March 8, 2023, and the
Notice to Proceed (NTP), Contract of Agreement (CA) as well as Notice of Award (NOA) are
still on process.

For information and record.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOCV

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS

RELEASED
By E-APR 253%%%1\&5
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CONSTRUCTION OF TUBBATAHAREEF RANGER STATION PHASE I

Provincial Engineer's Office Province of Palawan <proviengrsofficepalawan@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 19, 2023 at 9:26 AM
To: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

Good day Sir/Maam,
ODENR PENRL

PALAWAN RECORDS

RE S|

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. gy

Kindly see attached file.

Thank you.
PROVINCIAL ENGINEER'S OFFICE
PROVINCE OF PALAWAN

Capitol Complex (Main Building)
Bgy. Tanglaw, Puerto Princesa City
0917-586-2603
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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT OF PALAWAN
Office of the Provincial Engineer

Capitol Complex.
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

April 18, 2023

RHODORA B. UBANI
SVEMS/CHIEF, CDS
In-charge, Office of the PENRO

Dear Ma'am Ubani,

Greetings from the Provincial Engineering Office!

This is in connection fo your letter, regarding the “CONSTRUCTION OF TUBBATAHA RﬁEF RANGER STATION (MAIN
MODULE), (RESEARCH MODULE) AND (TRANSPORT MODULE) PHASE II”, Tubbbtch?c, Cagayanciiio, Palawan
amounting to P58,375,080.00 funded by DENR. This project was recently owordedbn March 8, 2023, and the

Notice to proceed {NTP), Coniract of agreement {CA) as weil as Notice of Award ( M(OA } are still on process.

1

Thank you!
Truly yours,

ENGR. AIREEN C. LAGUISMA
Officer in Charge
Provincial Engineering Office
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